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A word from Frazer...
I hope everyone had a 
relaxing and enjoyable 
Easter break. It is with 
immense pleasure that I join 
Yea Primary School and the 
community as Acting 
Principal for Term 2. I would 
like to thank all students, staff 
and parents who have made 
me feel welcome. I very much 
look forward to working with 
everyone.

Walkathon
The final fundraising 
number is nearly there, 
we are currently sitting 
$8,400, which is an 
absolutely amazing effort. 
It was incredible how many 
students from Prep to Grade 
6 walked the 10 kms.  Thank 
you again so much to our 
families for finding such 
generous sponsors! 

Sausage Sizzle
We will be having our first 
Sausage Sizzle of Term 2 on 
Thursday 29th April. Forms 
and money need to be 
returned to the school by 
Tuesday 27th April. 
Reminder of the cost is $2.50.

School Photos
It was fantastic to see all 
of the smiling faces during 

school photo day on 
Wednesday.

ANZAC Day
The ANZAC Day 
ceremony will be held at 
11.00 on Sunday 25th April 
at the Cenotaph. Our School 
Captain, Chloe will be laying 
a wreath on behalf of Yea PS. 
Lest We Forget.

Rotary Dinner Catering
A huge thank you to Lyndal 
and the team for catering the 
Rotary dinner. The feedback 
on our student helpers was 
fantastic. A special mention 
to Sienna, Sophie, Louis and 
Max. Well done.

NAPLAN
The Year 3 and 5 NAPLAN 
tests will be occurring 
throughout week 4. 

Missing Jumpers
Several parents have advised 
their children are missing 
jumpers which are named. 
Please check you child’s 
jumper to make sure you 
have the correct one.

Thank you, 
Frazer

Easter Raffle
Thank you to everyone who 
purchased tickets for the 
Easter Raffle...we made $6000 to 
go towards the shade sail 
over the playground.

Our winners were:
1st prize - Dignam Family
2nd prize - McLeod Family

Thank you to all our generous 
sponsors!

Below are the magnificent 
flowers Jo won, donated from 
Hayden & Natasha Benefield’s 
flower farm!
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SRC Reps Term 2

P/1A: Madi and Isabelle				    1/2B: Holly C and Fynn W
2/3C: Harley A and Tahlia W			   3/4D: Hugo N and Tom P
5/6E:  Alana and Keira				    5/6F:  Edison and Lily

BOOK CLUB

The latest Book Club catalogue will be sent home 
with all students this week.
If you would like to purchase any items from the 
catalogue, please order, with payment, online at 
www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP.
Your order will be linked to the school and add to our 
reward points.

Orders close Friday 30th April. 

This is a fabulous fundraiser for the school and has 
enabled us over the years to receive many free books 
for our Library. If you have any queries, please contact 
Beth Turvey at the school.

Thank you.

LIBRARY NEWS

Welcome back to Term 2 and I hope you all 
had a fabulous Easter break.
The Library is up and running and once again 
will be open during Tuesday and Wednesday 
lunchtimes. 

Anzac Day is this coming Sunday and we 
have a display in the Library showing Army 
medals, wartime recruitment posters, 
information about Gallipoli and books 
covering many aspects of the our ANZAC 
history.

There is also a large number of new books I am 
currently cataloguing and covering to add to 
our shelves.
Happy reading. Beth
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Term 2 Calendar 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  Saturday 
April 
18th 

19th 
Term 2 begins 

20th 21st 

School Photos 
 

22nd 23rd 

 
24th 

25th 

ANZAC 
Day 

26th 27th 
 

28th 29th 

Sausage 
Sizzle 

30th May 1st 
 
 

2nd   3rd 4th 5th 
Cluster Cross 
Country Gr3-6 

6th 
 

7th 

Sub 
Finance 
1.45pm 
 
 

8th 

 

9th 

 
10th 

School Council 
11th 
NAPLAN 
Gr 3 and 5 

12th 

NAPLAN 
Gr 3 and 5 

13th 
NAPLAN 
Gr 3 and 5 

14th 15th 

16th 17th 

Report writing 
day – School 
closed 
 
 

18th 

 
19th 
 

20th 
 

21st 

 
22nd 

23rd 

State 
Skipping 
Competition 

24th 

Young Leaders 
Day 

25th 

 
26th 27th 

 
28th 

Division 
Cross 
Country 
 
 

29th 

30th 31st 
 

June 1st 

 
2nd 3rd 

QUANTUM 
P/1’s 
5/6’s 

4th 

QUANTUM 
2/3’s 
3/4’s 
 
 

5th 

6th 7th 

 

 

 

 

 

8th 9th 10th 
 

11th 

 

 

 

 

12th 

13th 14th 

Queen’s 
Birthday 
Holiday 

15th 

Reports 
available for 
collection 

16th 17th 18th 

Sub 
Finance 
1.45pm 
 

19th 

 

20th 21st 

School Council 
Parent Teacher 
Interviews 

22nd 

Parent 
Teacher 
Interviews 

23rd 

 
24th 

Parent 
Teacher 
Interviews 

25th 

Term 2 
ends early 
dismiss 
2.15pm  
 

26th 
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Drink Bottles 
Available for purchase on QKR 

or in the office. 

$8.50 

 
 

Please contact the office to confirm 
your child/ren allocated house colour. REUSABLE CANTEEN BAGS 

AND MORE

$10.50

$12.50

April
29th	 Sausage Sizzle

May
5th	 Cluster Cross Country Gr3-6
7th	 Sub Finance Meeting 1.45pm
10th	 School Council
11th	 NAPLAN Gr 3 & 5
12th	 NAPLAN Gr 3 & 5
13th	 NAPLAN Gr 3 & 5
17th	 SCHOOL CLOSED - Report 	
	 Writing day
23rd	 State Skipping Competition
24th	 Young Leaders Day
28th	 Divisin Cross Country

June
3rd	 QUANTUM P/1’s & 5/6’s
4th	 QUANTUM 2/3’ & 3/4’s
14th	 Queens Birthday Public Holiday
15th	 Reports available for collection

KEYBOARD LESSONS with Helen
       Private tuition for students

Cost:  			    $28.50 per lesson
When:  		  Mondays
Skills Covered:	 Technique, reading music, 
			   playing by ear, chords, rhythm
			   and timing.

Students will have lessons tailored according to their skill 
level, musicality and musical interests.  

Please complete the attached permission form and return to 
the office.


